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To whom it may concern I would like to object to the local plan as it stands. I personally am in favour of new
house building and realise that this is essential, however my major concern is over the use of green field sites.
Brown field sites must be developed first before we loose more green belt. It is my understanding that Fiddlers
Ferry Coal powered power station is closing in March next year releasing a large amount of brown field land.
This would provide a fantastic opportunity for large scale house building and would enable all green belt land to
be saved. Other brown field sites are also available and must be used first. We have a limited amount of land in
this country and it must be used wisely

We must live in harmony with nature and I strongly feel that too much green belt is being sacrificed and the
news about Fiddles Ferry means a complete overhaul of the the local.

Development on green belt often means that a lot of the proposed developments have insufficient road access
and local facilities. Enlarging areas which already have few facilities is a poor way forward as people get
isolated and depressed. Developing new communities with lots of local facilities is the way forward and now
Warrington has a fantastic opportunity to move things forward and save our treasured greenbelt that is so
important to our future, the future of our wildlife and out personal happiness.

Please totally reconsider the local plan as it is not fit for purpose as it stands.

Kind Regards

Jill Cooper




